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            Bulletin  
  Phone:  314 725-2020 
 

 
NEXT  MEETING: Tuesday, July 9 

 
St. Louis Marriott West 

660 Maryville Centre Drive 
 

6:00 p.m. Light buffet 
    Hosted by Alcon 
    RSVP by July 4 
 
7:00 p.m. Business Meeting 
 
7:30 p.m. Roy Kline, O.D. 
  ñ Dailies Total j 

    Water Gradient Lensesò 

 
8:15 p.m. Edward S. Bennett, O.D., M.S.Ed. 
   ñGP Material, Design & Toric Updateò 
    One Hour COPE approved 
             37326-CL 

          * * * * * 
DR. LARRY DAVIS INSTALLED 
                            SLOS NEW OFFICERS 

Dr. Davis officially installed the officers to serve the 
St. Louis Optometric Society for the coming year, 
reminding each of their new responsibilities with the 
office. He presented new president, Dr. Jason 
Riley, with a Sacagewa Gold dollar to toss for 
making important decisions; President-Elect, Dr. 
Kim Layfield, a whistle; Secretary, Dr. Erin Niehoff, 
a pad and pencil; Treasurer, Dr. Joe Castellano, 
received a stack of play money; the Sgt. at Arms, 
Dr. Drew Biondo was given a badge; and retiring 
president, Dr. Paul Whitten, a hand clapper.   The 
new ñconsultingò Vice-President, Dr. Steve Rosen, 
received a white colonial judgeôs wig which he 
promptly donned!   Check for the photo.  Thanks to 
Dr. Davis for making a somewhat routine task fun! 

          * * * * * 

 

mailto:bnahlik8544@charter.net


 

Thanks to the continuing support of our   
                      2013 sponsors: 
 

Alcon Vision 
Bausch & Lomb 
Dr. Mason Bias 
Dr. Andrew Blatt 

Drs. Berdy, Malhotra and Fedyk 
Cohen Eye Associates 

Cooper Vision 
Dr. John Galanis 

Drs. Goltschman and Sturm 
Hoya Vision 

Dr. Theresa Jones 
Midland Optical 

Ophthalmology Consultants 
Pepose Vision Instiutute 

Retina Associates of St. Louis 
The Retina Institute 
Dr. Loren Schrenk 

SureVision Eye Centers 
Tekwani Vision Center 

Dr. Paul Tesser 
TLC 

Vistakon 
Dr. Stephen Wexler 

ZeaVision 

            * * * * * *   

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
John C. Galanis, M.D., FACS 

  Roberta J. Crawford, O.D. Mark R. Barlow, O.D. 

 

Å  Laser cataract surgeryhttp://www.drgalanis.com 

Å  ReSTOR È Tecnis MultifocalÊ Crystalens® 

implants 

Å  Fellowship trained glaucoma consultation 

Å  Wavefront optimized implant lenses 

Å  Consultative Optometry 

Å  Co-management of your Cataract, LASIK 

     and Multifocal implant patients 

Å  Glaucoma consultation, OCT, LTP and  

surgery  

     for  your co-managed glaucoma patients 

(314) 633-8575 

7331 Watson Road, St. Louis, MO  63119 

www.drgalanis.com 

 

http://www.drgalanis.com/
file:///F:/FinalADSJPEGS/wwwl.sure


 
 

 
  

 

       AWARDS FOR 2013 
     

                  
 

The R. A. Koetting Memorial Award, formerly 
the Lifetime Achievement Award, honored  
Dr. Edward Bennett during the 2013 Annual 
Banquet held at the Kemp Auto Museum.   Dr. 
Bennett joined the faculty at the UM-SL 
College of Optometry in 1982 and now serves 
as Assistant Dean for Student Services and 
Alumni Relations. 
 
He has written and lectured extensively and 
has held 18 editorships during his career. His 
professsional service is deep and wide and he 
currently serves on the Council of the 
American Optometric Associationôs Contact 
Lens and Cornea Section.   Dr. Bennett has 
been the recipient of many awards and 
accolades throughout his career.   
 
The award was presented by UM-SL Dean 
Larry Davis, who referred to him as a truly 
outstanding academic optometrist and leader 
in his profession. Congratulations, Dr. Bennett! 
 

     

http://www.midlandoptical.com/
http://www.retinastl.com/
http://www.tlcvision.com/


      
 

Dr. Steve Rosen in is ñwig of wisdomò 

with newly installed President, Dr. Jason Riley 

 

 
 
Thanks to Emily Pike for her help as UMSL liaison 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

http://www.stleyecare.com/
http://www.eyeconsultants.com/
http://www.walmaninstruments.com/


 
 

 
 

 
            
 
 

                 
OPTOMETRIST OF 
THE YEAR 
Dr. Scott Tomasino 
was named the 
Optometrist of the Year 
by SLOS members.   
Scott returned to the 
SLOS Board during the 
past term to serve as 
the Vice-President, 
counseling the younger 
leaders and assisting 
with programming.   

Scott worked to get the SLOS website set-up as 
well as the broadcast email of the monthly 
newsletter. He was SLOS President from 1994-95 
and served all offices of the Board and many 
committees over the years.   Scott also served six 
years on the Heart of America Contact Lens 
Society Board. And he thought we had passed him 
by!  Congrats! 

         

 * * * * * 
 

 The Friend of 
Optometry Award is 
given to a person who 
has helped 
Optometry, has 
helped doctors of 
Optometry, or has 
helped patients of 
Optometry   This 

yearôs recipient, Mike Jobe, has done all of 
this and is a personal friend to most O.D.s in 
the area.  Beginning in the sales field with 
contact lenses, Mike took his easy-going, 
charming, confident demeanor to Midland 
Optical in 2001.  As a representative of 
Midland, he is always genuinely invested in 
making his accounts successful.    Midlandôs 
President, Matt Iovaldi, has said that ñMike is 
one of the hardest working and dedicated sales 
professionals he knows.  He knows this 
business inside and out. Most importantly, he 
gives his customers 125% effort and is always 
thinking of ways to help them. This award 
could have been given to Mike  many years 
before.  Thanks and Congratulations, Mike! 
 
(Thanks to Dr. Steve Rosen for sharing his comments) 

 

http://www.opticaldg.com/


SLOS DUES WERE DUE BY JUNE 1 
Dues notices went out with the May and June 
broadcast emails.   Forms can also be 
accessed on our website: 
stlouisoptometricsociety.org 

           * * * * *   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
                 Guest speaker, Dave Glover 
     The Dave Glover Show, FM News Talk 97.1 
 



 

 
         

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

  
  

 

http://www.visionarysight.com/


 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   
 

ANNUAL OPTOMETRY ACADEME 
UMSL COLLEGE OF OPTOMETRY 

Sunday, August 18, 2013 
8 Hrs. CEE/COPE Approved 

8:00 a.m. ï 5:00 p.m. 
 

JC Penney Conference Center 
Continental Breakfast & Lunch incldued 

 
An Update on the Diagnosis & Management of 
Retinal Disorders ï A must for every Optometrist 
 
ñEssentials of Posterior Segment Diseaseò 
 COPE #37343-PS  - 2 hours 
ñOptical Coherence Tomography in Ocular  
   Diseaseò    COPE #37513-SD ï 2 hours 
ñRetina Update:  Diagnostic Dilemmasò 
 COPE #36048 ï PS  - 2 hours 
ñMedical & Surgical Retina Updatesò 
 COPE #27286-PS   - 2 hours 
Speakers:   Joseph Pizzimenti, O.D. 
         Carlo Pelino, O.D. 
         Kevin Blinder, M.D. 
Tuition: 

$250 on or before August 12th 
$300 after August 12th 

 
Register: 
Online:  Optometry.umsl.edu 
By phone:  Jennifer Clemente  314 516-5994   
Questions:  Lis Ellerbusch   314 516-5615 

* * * * * 


